
Contact us
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact a member of our 
project team (pictured below) on the number provided. If you can’t get 
hold of anyone you can also use the emails below or phone our Norwich 
office on 01603 666669. 

john.stedman@morgansindall.com
danny.branson@morgansindall.com
neil.perryman@morgansindall.com

Pushing on...
Welcome back to Dear Neighbour, our 
newsletter that keeps you updated on West 
Suffolk Operational Hub, Bury St Edmunds. 

Over the last period we have continued to make positive progress. 

External works are still the main focus of the project with external 
foul and storm water installations, service duct and water installation, 
road construction and asphalting works.

Other buildings are now progressing with external cladding, internal 
floor slab construction and mechanical & electrical works.

The maintenance and office building is having the internal walls 
constructed along with the 2nd fix mechanical and electrical works 
being commenced. Plastering to the walls will follow which will 
release areas for follow on trades such as painters, carpenters and 
screeding.

Fornham Road - widening works (278) - As part of the project 
requirements we will need to widen Fornham Road. These works will 
commence on Monday 11th March and will last for approximately 
12 weeks and will be managed by temporary traffic lights which 
will reduce this road to one lane. Towards the end of the works the 
road will need to be completely closed for approximately 3 days. 
This will enable us to complete the final surface course and white 
lining in readiness for re-opening the road. During the road closure a 
diversion signs will be in place. 

Please be sure to keep an eye out for signage & information around 
the area, and we will of course keep you updated on the progress of 
these works.

If you have any concerns then please get in contact with us.
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Any issues? call 0800 7831423 or email enquiries@ccscheme.org.uk

Keeping up to date with Morgan Sindall across the UK
Follow us on twitter @morgansindallci for all the latest news
Find out more about us on http://construction.morgansindall.com
Keep up with us on LinkedIn at www.linkedin.com/company/morgansindall

Delivering new waste 
facilities for West Suffolk
Delivered on behalf of Suffolk County Council and 
the West Suffolk councils, the project involves the 
construction of a new waste hub facility which will 
combine services currently provided across four 
separate sites onto a single site at Hollow Road 
Farm in Fornham St Martin.

On Site Defibrillator
We have a defibrillator 
located on site - for 
use by the public in the 
event of an emergency. 


